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There is insufficient evidence to recommend for or against the 
use of ivermectin for the treatment of COVID-19. 

Further research is necessary. 

The Working Group supports the following statement from  
the NIH:

https://www.covid19treatmentguidelines.nih.gov/state-
ment-on-ivermectin/
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The ILI/COVID Working Group of Western New York was formed in response to local variation in approach to 
the diagnosis and treatment of Influenza-Like-Illness and COVID-19 in the region. It is a collaborative effort 
of hospital systems, academic departments, independent practice associations, and insurers. The logos and 
signatures on this document represent the organizations’ support of this statement. 

Legal Notice and Disclaimer: Please note that the information contained in these resources does not es-
tablish a standard of care, nor does it constitute legal or medical advice. These guidelines reflect the best 
available data at the time the information was prepared. The results of future studies may require revisions 
to the information in this guideline to reflect new data. This information is not intended to replace individual 
provider clinical judgment in the care of their patients. Neither this workgroup, or any contributor to this 
effort, makes any representations or warranties, express or implied, with respect to the information provided 
herein or to its use. 
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